Greenville Conservation Commission Minutes
October 24, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.
Present were Marshall Buttrick, Barbara Guay, and Stacy DelVal. The minutes
from the previous meeting were read and approved.

The water level in the Souhegan River is slowly coming back since the drought.
The sign we ordered for the North Branch of Walker Brook is not ready yet.

The application for the event venue on Dunster Ave has been withdrawn - the
applicant is now considering apartments for that site.

Marshall, Barbara, and Stacy walked in Potter Woods. We cleared downed
branches and removed some trash. We will return to mark the trails with signs or
paint.

New Business - The Town of Greenville is proposing to sell Map 3 Lot 2-6, known
as the Duck Pond Lot. The Conservation Commission has been asked for our
position on this.

Marshall will draft a letter to the Selectmen with our position on the possible sale
of lots off Dunster/Nutting Lane. We would like the current existing restrictions
to be retained.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.



